
                     

August 14, 2020

To Whom it May Concern,

We have had the pleasure of featuring Craig Gray’s Popsicles sculpture as part of our 
inaugural Downtown Sculpture Walk in Lee’s Summit, MO. We are fortunate to have 
had the opportunity to work Craig.   

This larger-than-life ode to summer has been a vibrant addition to our community and 
has helped us create visibility and engagement in previously inactive areas of our 
downtown areas. Craig’s work has been well received by our residents and visitors and 
many people stopping to take pictures and to take a closer look. We hope that as 
awareness of our program grows that we will be able to continue to attract artists of 
Craig’s caliber.

It is evident that Craig as accumulated years of experience in working with 
communities across the country. His professionalism and expertise throughout the 
installation process made a significant impact on our efforts to launch our new public 
art program. 

It has been a pleasure to work with Craig and to feature one of his pieces. Please feel 
free to reach out to me with any questions you may have.

Yours Truly,

Glenda Masters
Cultural Arts Manager
City of Lee’s Summit 
Glenda.Masters@CityofLS.net
816-969-1032
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